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QUESTION:  
Regarding the Tennant Creek Streetscape project, last year during Estimates the Minister 
mentioned that it went back out to survey to the community about what was wanted. I would 
like an update on that survey and the results. 

ANSWER:  
In 2022, a further comprehensive community consultation regarding the Tennant Creek 
Streetscape project was undertaken, taking a further five months to complete. 
Barkly Regional Council (BRC) is a partner in the project and this additional engagement was 
undertaken with the BRC Mayor, Councillors and Council Officers. 
The feedback guided the prioritisation of the following components: 

• Wayfinding signage 

• Seated shade areas 

• Accessibility provision 

• Landscaping 

• Painting of light poles  

• New banners.   
 


